
Dear Chair Burdick and Committee members, 

I just learned of SB 1050 and that it is scheduled for a hearing tomorrow.  I am horrified.  I lived through 
Measure 37 and Measure 49, and remember the contentious legislative hearings that preceded 
Measure 49's referral to the voters.  Measure 49 was a carefully crafted compromise that passed 
overwhelmingly. To now break faith with the voters by undoing the time limits agreed to in that 
compromise should be unthinkable.  To do so with virtually no notice or public awareness should be 
beyond unthinkable. Please vote NO on SB 1050. 

Sincerely, 

Sid Friedman 
14286 NW Old Moores Valley Rd. 
Yamhill OR 97148 
 


